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*REMINDER* Weekly LTC/AL Communication updates storage/access 

 Currently all our LTC/AL communication updates are accessible in the LTC/AL COVID-19 toolkit, see 

attached link “Recent email updates”  

 Note that we will be moving the page to another location once we fully transition away from the COVID-19 

toolkit. We will notify you of the change in location once confirmed.  

*UPDATE* FH Quality Community of Practice - rescheduled to Feb 8th  

 Please note that we have rescheduled our Community of Practice to February 8th from 1:30pm to 3:00pm 

as the Healthcare Excellence Canada Quality event is on the same date. 

 Please accept the meeting invite if you plan to attend in-person/virtually. If you are able to join in person 

(spots are limited), please email Raymi at Raymi.Komal@fraserhealth.ca  

*NEW* West Coast on Aging Conference April 21 & 22 - In person & virtual this year 

 Join colleagues and an expert faculty to discuss research, initiatives, and policy changes including aging in 

the ‘right’ place. 

 The two day program includes plenary sessions and options for concurrent sessions that provide 

opportunities to build broader expertise and interdisciplinary connections on Aging and long term care 

 The targeted audience for this conference is FH Contracted , LTC Directors of Care & FH Owned & 

Operated Long-Term Care – Managers 

 Please see attached poster for more detail  
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